
ISO 45001 on Occupational Health and Safety has been approved for 

Draft International Standard public consultation 

 

ISO 45001 provides a framework for organizations to plan what they need to put in place 

in order to minimize the risk of harm. The measures should address concerns that can lead 

to long-term health issues and absence from work, as well as those that give rise to 

accidents. 

 

Implementing a strong occupational health and safety management system helps 

organizations reduce accidents and ill health, avoid costly prosecutions, perhaps even 

reduce insurance costs, as well as create a culture of positivity in the organization when its 

people see that their needs are being taken into account. 

 

ISO 45001 is based on the common elements found in all of ISO’s management system 

standards, assuring a high level of compatibility with the new versions of ISO 

9001, Quality management systems, and ISO 14001, Environmental management systems. 

It uses a simple Plan-Do-Check-Act (PDCA) model, which provides a framework for 

organizations to plan what they need to put in place in order to minimize the risk of harm. 

The measures should address concerns that can lead to long-term health issues and 

absence from work, as well as those that give rise to accidents. 

 

Now that ISO 45001 has advanced to the DIS stage, national member bodies of ISO have 

been invited to vote and comment on the text of the standard during the three-month 

balloting period. If the outcome is positive, the modified document may then be circulated 

to ISO members as a Final Draft International Standard (FDIS). In the event of an 

affirmative vote, ISO 45001 is expected to be published as an International Standard by 

late 2016 / early 2017 
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